
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

2024-27 National Land Transport Programme 

Factsheet 

Hawke’s Bay 

• A total of $657 million is forecast to be invested in the Hawke’s Bay in the 2024-27 National Land 

Transport Programme (NLTP) period. 

 

• Investment in the Hawke’s Bay during the 2024-27 NLTP will support recovery from cyclone 

damage and build resilience into the network to support economic growth and prosperity. 

 

• The $657 million forecast investment includes: 

- $154m forecast maintenance operations investment 

- $216m forecast to fix potholes investment 

- $246m forecast improvements investment 

- $32m forecast public transport investment 

- $800,000 forecast safety investment 

- $4.5m forecast walking and cycling investment 

Hawke’s Bay investment highlights for 2024-27 

• Work will progress on 27kms of SH2 Hawke’s Bay Expressway, initially to upgrade 6.5kms of this 

Road of National Significance 

• Completion of Te Ahu a Turanga: Manawatū Tararua Highway, a new route between Manawatū 

and Hawke’s Bay 

• Reseal or rebuild almost 212 lane kilometres of the state highway network. 

• Begin work on a Commercial Vehicle Safety Centre at SH2 Napier Port.  

More information 

This factsheet includes key highlights of our investment in Hawke’s Bay. For more information on the 

2024–27 NLTP, visit our website. 

 


